From: Olga Fedotova

Sent: 09 July 2018 16:13

To: Planning IS

Subject: Intended Works to trees 30 Chesterford Gardens Ref 2018/2872/T

Hello sir,

| received a letter from Regeneration and Planning Development Management of
Camden Council advising me that I | lIlJEEEE 30 Chesterford Gardens NW3
7DE is planning to remove a an old tree.

| am opposing this proposal.

I 'y garden is facing the rear side garden of 30 Chesterford Gardens. The
proposal to remove a tree is not fair on the me because this tree gives my family
and me some privacy. This tree is facing my garden and bedrooms so that they are
not so exposed to my nieghbours living in front of me.

I look forward to hearing an update and final decision regarding this proposal.

Best Regards,
Olga



